
 

 

ASSOCIATION  NEWS  
October, 2016 

 
 

Irrigation Backflows Check and Shut Down  
 
 Our landscape contractor, NLS, will be checking and shutting down the backflow valves for the 
 winter on Thursday and Friday, October 27 and 28.  This is for your information only; there is 
 nothing for us as owners to do. 
 

 Lawn and Parkway  
 
 Within the next few weeks our landscape contractor, NLS, will be thatching/aerating, and over-
 seeding the lawns.  This should make for improved lawns in the spring. 
 

Preparedness Tip    

 This information is provided by our Preparedness Committee: 

 “Do you know where your SVOA “HELP YOUR NEIGHBOR” card is (that is the green card that 
 lists two neighbors to the left and right of you, along with their emergency information)?  Do you 
 need to update it because you have new neighbors or are a new resident?  If you cannot locate 
 this card or need help completing it, please call Linda at 541-752-4534.  These cards are optional 
 and not a requirement but we feel there is security in knowing someone near you will watch out 
 for you.” 

Pond Area    

 The Pond Committee has been working with Gaia Landscapes, for updating and improvement  of 
 the area around the pond.  Some of the over-grown Mugho Pines will be removed and new 
 shrubs planted, new rock and bark mulch installed around the pump house, and some new trees 
 planted.  With all this work, and completion of the new irrigation system in the common area 
 around the entrance, it should be beautiful by spring. 

Thanksgiving Dinner – A Highlight of the Year! 

 Remember, and mark your calendar, Wednesday November 9, at 5:30 P.M. is our annual 
 Thanksgiving Dinner sponsored by the Activities Committee.  Watch for more information in the 
 “Happenings”. 

Meeting Date Change  -  Board of Director’s Meeting.    

   The November Board of Directors Meeting will be held at 2:00 PM, Thursday, November 10. 

 

 Bernie H. Parsons, Secretary to the Board of Directors  


